

August 15, 2022

SUBJECT: Neighborhood Meeting

Bass Lake Estates (Pike Creek) Drainage Improvement Project

City Project WR220001

Dear Property Owner:

The City of Plymouth is proposing to implement a drainage improvement within your neighborhood, as shown on the enclosed map. The proposed project includes improvements that improve flow, minimize erosion downstream, and improve water quality in Pike Lake.

You are invited to participate in a Neighborhood Open House, on **Wednesday August 24th at 5:00 p.m. in the Plymouth City Hall Council Chambers, 3400 Plymouth Blvd**.

City staff will give a short presentation about the project and brief walkthrough of the 60% project plans. Residents and members of the public are encouraged to ask questions and provide feedback.

Project information can also be found on the city website at: www.plymouthmn.gov/departments/public-works/project-spotlight/water-resources-projects

The page will be updated as the project progresses.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 763-509-5527 or email bscharenbroich@plymouthmn.gov.

Sincerely,

Ben Scharenbroich

Water Resources Supervisor

Ben Schambroil

Cc: Derek Asche, City of Maple Grove



Bass Lake Estates (Pike Creek) Drainage Improvement Project





